
 
 

NORTH CAROLINA 

PUBLIC STAFF 

UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 

December 18, 2017 
 
 
 
M. Lynn Jarvis, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 

Re: Docket No. E-22, Sub 546 
 
Dear Ms. Jarvis: 
 
 Attached for filing are public and confidential versions of the Public Staff’s 
Proposed Order in the above-referenced docket.  Additionally, as referenced on 
page 59 of the Proposed Order, attached are the affidavits of Kennie Ellis and 
Randy Edwards filed in Docket No. E-2, Subs 1001 and 1018. 
 
 By copy of this letter, I am forwarding a copy of the redacted version to all 
parties of record by electronic delivery.  The confidential version will be provided 
to those parties that have entered into a confidentiality agreement. 
 
      Yours very truly, 
 
      Electronically submitted 
      s/ Lucy E. Edmondson 
      Staff Attorney 
      lucy.edmondson@psncuc.nc.gov 
 
 
 
Attachment 
 
 

Executive Director Communications Economic Research Legal Transportation 

(919) 733-2435 (919) 733-2810 (919) 733-2902 (919) 733-6110 (919) 733-7766 
 

Accounting Consumer Services Electric Natural Gas Water 

(919) 733-4279 (919) 733-9277 (919) 733-2267 (919) 733-4326 (919) 733-5610 
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